
 

Elizabeth G. Loboa, Ph. D. 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Office of the Provost 

 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

I am inviting you to attend a Vision Talk with the fourth of our four finalists 

for the Dean of the Moody School of Graduate and Advanced Studies.  This 

will be held on Monday May 2nd from 10:30 – 11:30 am, in Crum Auditorium, 

Collins Executive Education Center.  

 

Dr. Robin Poston, currently Vice Provost and Dean of the Graduate School, 

and Director of the Systems Testing Excellence Program at University of 

Memphis, will share her vision and meet with faculty and staff during this 

time to discuss opportunities for the Moody School. 

 

I hope that you will be able to attend.  Also, as a reminder, all candidates 

arriving to Campus should remain confidential.  Please do not share 

candidates’ names or visits with anyone outside of SMU. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Southern Methodist University 

https://www.smu.edu/provost 
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